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The Haisla Nation, together with the Cedar LNG Team, is committed to sharing 
information with Haisla members as project construction advances. This includes 
information about construction activities, board meetings, events, as well as 
opportunities for training and employment.

Cedar LNG will share information in the monthly Dutil newsletter. You can also sign 
up to receive updates, and follow Cedar LNG on Facebook for the most current 
information about project activities.

Cedar LNG Advances 
Construction
On June 25, 2024, Haisla members of the 
community gathered in the Village as Cedar 
LNG declared a positive Final Investment 
Decision (FID) for the world’s first Indigenous 
majority-owned LNG facility. Construction 
is underway with operations anticipated by 
the end of 2028.

We are grateful to all those who attended 
the FID event and shared their support. 
Community dinners will be held in Kitamaat 
Village and Vancouver in early 2025 to 
celebrate Cedar LNG’s positive FID.

Construction Progress
Construction commenced shortly after 
FID in early July 2024, with a focus 
on the marine terminal area and the 
pipeline right of way, to prepare for a 
full construction season in 2025. 

The innovative floating LNG unit is 
also under development overseas for 
delivery to Kitimat in 2028.
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Jobs & Opportunities
Cedar LNG is anticipated to create up to 500 jobs 
during peak construction and approximately 100 
full-time jobs during operations. Preference in hiring 
will be given to Haisla members, Indigenous and local 
workers, and companies that meet our qualifications.

During construction, our contractors will be 
responsible for direct hiring to meet their labour 
needs, however, Cedar LNG is committed to working 
with our contractors to ensure they understand our 
commitments.

While hiring for operations will commence in 
2027, Cedar LNG is currently focused on sharing 
information about training and skills needed to receive 
employment during operations.

If you are interested in 
opportunities with Cedar LNG, 
scan the QR code to complete 
a short survey to register your 
interest and qualifications.

Proposed Design Refinements 
Cedar LNG is also pursuing refinements to its approved 
design based on additional detailed engineering and 
construction planning. The proposed refinements 
will further minimize environmental effects, while 
optimizing the project design. Additional information 
regarding proposed refinements can be accessed on our 
website at www.cedarlng.com/environment. 

Important Dates
With peak construction anticipated in 2026, we are committed to keeping the community informed about 
construction activities and timing, and related opportunities.

•	 December 10 – Elders Luncheon, Haisla Village, 
12:00 p.m.

•	 December 10 – Kitimat Open House, Tamitik Arena, 
4:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

•	 December 12 – Cedar LNG Board Meeting, Virtual

•	 TBC, early 2025 – Training & Employment events, 
including job fairs

•	 TBC, early 2025 – Haisla Nation Community 
Celebration Dinners (Kitamaat and Vancouver)

Let’s Stay Connected
We look forward to continuing our work together as we move Cedar LNG forward. Reach out with any questions or 
feedback for the Cedar LNG team: 

Web:  
cedarlng.com

Email:  
info@cedarlng.com

Social media:  
Facebook/CedarLNG 
LinkedIn.com/company/cedar-lng 
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